
January 4, 2000

Village of East Syracuse 

Justice Court Attn: ADA

204 North Center Street

East Syracuse, NY 13057

Dear District Attorney:

I received a ticket for speeding in zone. I have enclosed a copy of the ticket for you.

My name is Sangyoon Oh and I am pursuing Ph.D. degree in Computer Science Department of Syracuse University. I’ve been here from 1997 and finished my master last May. My home country is South Korea and in Syracuse, I am living 222 Village Dr. #3. During last two and a half-year, I’ve never had any moving violation ticket. This is my first moving violation ticket.

When I’ve had the ticket on December 29, 1999, I was so fatigue because of research. The research project supposed to be finished at the end of year. I couldn’t sleep well for a week. At that night, Ink-jet cartridge of my printer ran out and I have to buy a new one. I was in a hurry, since I was afraid that Staples at BJ’s mall would be closed. Even though I did not use W. Manlius Street so often and am not familiar with speeding limit, W. Manlius Street, because I thought it is short cut.

Please be aware of the fact that I am very concerned about the effect this ticket will have on my insurance.
Thank you very much for your time and consideration spent on this matter. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Sangyoon Oh


